

Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:

Friday 25th October 2024



Creative OT!

Oak class loved being creative with one of our Fine Motor skills activities, working together to create different pictures, using our wooden hammers and pins to place them.













Headteacher's Awards:

Max - For writing a sentence about a class story completely on his own.

Theo - For great talking in his reflecting moments.

School Rule Award: Kind Riley C - For finding a peer's fiddler toy during Daily Mile and kindly returning it to them.

Learning Notes:

- In English this week we have worked on sentences, composing orally and building on our writing.
- For Maths we have worked on adding and subtracting in different ways, as well as looking at how arrays can help us.
- In Topic we've finished our Geography work of maps, and have also worked on our RE project of change and using a Bible story to discuss this.
- For Computing we used practical Everyday Technology devices, sorting them into how we sue them at home and at school.
- In Forest School this week we collected leaves, using buckets, trowels, rakes and hands! Oak class made a whole pile all together with great teamwork!
- In PSD we have discussed emotions by looking at the way faces change and portraying this through drawing and acting.
- Class Messages:
 - We have sent home all PE kits and Forest School clothes so please return them after half term and ready swim kits for the following week.









Have a fantastic half-term break, from Oak Class adults! ©